Writing to City Council Person/ State Legislator to

Request Aid for the School and for the representative to visit the school

Sample Letter

The Honorable Sheila Hixson
Chair
House Ways & Means Committee
Lowe House Office Building, Room 111
84 College Ave.
Annapolis, MD 21401 - 1991 

Dear Honorable Sheila Hixson: 

I am writing to bring to your attention an issue of serious concern to me - the suspension of elementary school students from Maryland's schools - and I urge you to support "suspension moratorium" legislation (HB 687). 

I support this legislation because: 

· Maryland's law has gone too far in kicking kids out of schools for very minor misbehavior;

· These "zero Tolerance" policies are not applied fairly to all children. For example, children of color are more harshly treated and harmed by these suspension policies;

· Most children who are suspended are removed for skipping school! We need to make our schools more supportive, nurturing and better learning environments so kids will want to be in school in the first place! 

· No child should be denied an education for misbehaving in school!

· As a result of these suspension policies, children are ending up on the street, in trouble with the law, or incarcerated in Maryland's juvenile and adult correctional facilities;

· These policies feed the "school to prison" pipeline;

· Instead of prisons, we need to invest more in our children's education and in our schools. We need textbooks and smaller classrooms.

I urge your serious consideration of my concerns and would appreciate a written response on your position on this legislation. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
John Smith
